
Van:                                   " " 
Datum:                              Tue, 13 Oct 2020 09:46:07 +0200 
Aan:                                   "' @ec.europa.eu'" < @ec.europa.eu>; 
"' @ec.europa.eu'" < @ec.europa.eu>; " @ec.europa.eu" 
< @ec.europa.eu> 
Onderwerp:                     ACM - No comments on the IIA 
 

Dear , ,   
  
A short message to let you know that we have no comments on the Inception Impact Assessment. The document is in line with 
the ACMs Verticals policy and it responds to our input in the consultation process.   
  
So we thank you for that and wish you good luck in the following stages.    
  
Kind regards,  
   

  
Senior enforcement officer  
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